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Metropolitan Edison Company
Post Office Box 542-

Reading Pennsylvania 19640
215 929-3601

Wnter's Direct Dial Number

December 5, 1979

GQL l!.68

Director, Nuclear Reactor Regulations
Attn: R. W. Reid, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. L
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Conmission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Sir:

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit I
Cperating License No. DPR-50

Docket No. 50-289
Cask Drop Evaluation

Per our letter of August 21,1979 (GQL 1058),' Met-Ed coc=itted to submit
an analysis of loads and load height in the area north of the tracks where
the possibility exists for ilmaging circuits of two colors. Met-Ed is
requesting an extension until March 1,1980 to submit the analysis. 'Ihis
request is prompted by the need to work on restart items and that there are
no plans to ship spent fuel prior to March 1980.

Sincerely,
4,/

~Y k
/ J. G. Herbein

[ Vice President
nuclear Operations
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